
I am submitting my public input on SB1008, the proposed rules to limit the deisel 
and other toxics. As an asthmatic, and as a teacher, I see first hand 
what deisel and these other toxics do to our health. I have asthma, 
and asthma. O.plications, due to exposure to toxics. A blood test 
showed higher than normal levels of Cadmium. It was suggested it is 
likely that from Diesel exhaust that has exposed me to high levels. I 
am scared about the k creased trucks on the road (from the port 
closing) and what that will do to my health. I have already been to the 
hospital twice as much this year than last. I have had to move from 
my home, which was ext to I-57 in an attempt to improve my health.  

 

As a teacher I see more and more students with 
asthma and health problems. These aren't the obese 
students either.   

Please pass this proposal and keep working to ensure 
the public's health. 

 

Thank you, 

Christina Thompson  

3828 SE 9th Ave 

Portland OR 97202 

 


